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A very special treat is in store for you at the June meeting. Make 
every effort to attend. This will be the last meeting until September. 
Bill Hadskey will be our speaker. If you haven't heard him speak, you 
are in for a pleasant ·surprise, and if you have, you already know 
what an informative speaker he is. His topic will be:"What you need 
to know ab6ut history bef~re you do genealogy." This will be a night 
meeting--Thursday, June 22, 1978 at 7:00 P.M. at Wyatt's Cafeteria 
(Mockingbird at Abrams) Come early and eat with a friend. This 
meeting is important for all of us. The nominating committee will 
present a slate of officers to be voted on. If the slat~ is approved, 
the installation will be held. Be sure to come. 

MAY WORKSHOP. 
The workshop which was held May 19-20, 1978 had a total attendance of 
124. The two day workshop covered a wide range of topics from reli­
gious migrations to German research. Judging from the active note 
taking and questions that wer e asked, the material covered was of 
vital importance and interest. Dr. Clifford N. Smith, of McNeal, 
Arizona waw a most interesting person, obviously very knowledgable 
and sincerely interested in helping each individual. There were four 
commercial exhibits: LDS Bookstore, Dallas; Computer Genealogical 
Service, Dallas; M & C Photography, Grapevine; and Nortex Press, 
Quanah. In addition to these, DGS had its publications available. 
When all expenses are paid, we will have made a profit of several 
hundred dollars. Door prizes were drawn during every session to 
allow many opportunities to win. Each donor has been acknowledged by 
letter, but it would be very helpful to the people who do the work­
shop in coming years if you would mention the door prize contributed 
by 'the firm if you happen to be at their business. Centerpieces ror 
the luncheon were furnished by Helen Lu. One lucky person from each 
table took one home. It is impossibel to adquately express my 
appreciation for all the help in putting together the workshop as 
well as the work carried on during the workshop. It would require too 
many letters and too much postage to write each one, so please accept 
this THANKS via this media and know that it is meant for each one of 
you who helped in ANY way. Minnie Champ, Executive Vice President. 

NEW MEMBERS. 
Mrs. SheRita Kae Holbrook & family, Mrs. Marie Moore, Mrs. Mildred L. 
Randolph, Mrs. John D. Woodward, Joan Siegert, Samuel S. Stevens, 
Winifred W. Vass, Dora Lee Eubank Wright, Jimmy Greeney, L. F. Wanja, 
Essie Naomi Busby, Dorothea S. Jones, Mrs. L. G. Breeden. 



THERE WILL BE NO MEETINGS OR NEWSLETTERS IN JULY OR AUGUSTl .1111111111 

THANK YOU, ADRIENNE. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Adrienne Jamieson for 
her help this year. Each time there is a mailing to be done of 
either the Newsletter or The Quarterly, she is always ready to mail 
it. Her help is most appreciated. 

PUBLICATIONS. 
Don't forget----If you haven't ordered one of the Society's books, 
just let us know, and we will be glad to send you one or more. 

QrrOTE OF THE MONTH. 

"Many a weary genealogist 
Searching for a Coat of Arms 

· Winds up with faded blue genes." 

AND 

You who know 
You know it all 
Are very annoying 
To those of us who do. 
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